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An Important Message From
SSSA President Michael Carrube:

SSSA Is Seeking Your Contract Proposals!

Dear Brother and Sister Supervisors,

First and foremost, I hope you and your family are safe and healthy, as our city
gradually begins to turn the corner from this unprecedented pandemic.

As you know, our contract is set to expire at the end of this month. In previous years,
before our contracts expired, the SSSA would hold mass membership meetings with
the purpose of soliciting proposals from you, the members, in order for us to begin
laying the groundwork for our upcoming contract negotiations.

Unfortunately, due to the re-opening restrictions that remain in place, we are unable to
hold an in-person membership meeting at this time. However, I am providing you with

an email address: sssacontractproposals@sssaunion.org where you can email your suggestions and proposals.

We will review every proposal that comes in, just as we have in the past at our mass membership meetings.

Once we have collected your proposals, we will inform you with our next steps for contract negotiations. Please
make sure that your email to us contains your Name, Pass Number, Title, Section, Department, as well as your
full mailing address and cell phone number. Please email your proposals from your personal email address,
NOT from your NYC Transit email address.

Given the MTA's recent posturing with the other transit unions, who are also looking to begin their own contract
negotiations, it's clear that this process will be more challenging than ever before.

But rest assured, the Executive Board and I will fight vigorously for a contract that we can all live with.

In solidarity,

Michael Carrube
President

John Deliso William Torres Thomas Tocco
Executive Vice-President Financial Treasurer Recording Secretary




